
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Company Name], we are committed to reducing our 

environmental impact and promoting sustainability. In line with this commitment, we are excited 

to announce our transition to eco-friendly packaging. 

Beginning [start date], all our products will be shipped using packaging made from recycled 

materials and sustainable resources. This change not only helps in reducing waste but also 

ensures that we are contributing positively to the environment. 

We believe that together, we can make a difference. Your support in this transition is invaluable, 

and we appreciate your understanding as we implement these changes. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[contact information]. 

Thank you for being a responsible consumer and supporting our efforts toward a greener future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


